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Tuesday 28th November 2023  

 
School Grid Dinner Orders 

 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 
It has been brought to our attention that there is a high number of children who have not had meals pre-
ordered for them on a daily basis. 
 
If your child is having a meal prepared by Dolce in the kitchen YOU MUST PREORDER the meal choice through 
SCHOOLGRID. 
 
Without a Pre-order a child will not get given a hot meal and should be given a cold option. If you are having 
any problems ordering a meal please speak with the school office so we can help you. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA  

 


